
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Company is relocating the Substation Superintendent's Office
from the Shotwell Service Center to the Potrero Service Center on or about
March 1, 1971.

It will be necessary to relocate two clerical jobs, one Clerk A
(John E. McInnis) and one Clerk B (Frank Fisher). Company proposes to
relocate the incumbents to the new headquarters without reference to the
bidding procedure.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed
copy of this letter to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.
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